
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please sign the petition to stop elderly 

residents being evicted from their homes  

Please would you sign a petition to stop elderly tenants being pushed out of their 

homes in The Glebe at the top of Prentis Road? 

The residents – many in their Eighties and Nineties – contacted us and asked us if we 

would help support their campaign to stay where they live. 

 

Lambeth Council is proposing to evict them in order to knock The Glebe down and 

redevelop it as ‘Extra Care’ housing.  This is part of a Lambeth wide scheme in which  

housing for older persons will be sold off.   

This is something to which the residents of the Glebe are unanimously opposed.  

Under the Council’s proposals the 60 residents - some of whom are terminally ill - 

would be split up and placed in accommodation outside Streatham. Many have lived in 

The Glebe for over a decade.  

Residents have told us how happy they are with their homes and the facilities there.  

Many have invested their own time and money.  They love where they live.  Above all 

they value the sense of community, where they look after and support one other.  

Under the Council’s plans this would all be taken away. 

Please take just a few seconds to sign the petition online to show Lambeth 

Council that the local community supports their desire to stay in their own homes.   

The petition can be found at: www.gopetition.com/petitions/save-the-glebe.html 

With all good wishes, 

 

  

 

 

PS Please turn over for more information about The Glebe and what it means to the 

residents.  If you would like to meet the residents or help with the campaign please get in 

touch with us: email: streathamgreenparty@gmail.com or Tel: 020 8769 9133 


